Clossiof

Dear Class of 1969,

It seems like yesterday that many of us gathered to celebrate our
50th reunion and celebrate the wonderful memories of our time at
DePauw.

How about the Winter concert our Sophomore year by the Portland
based group The Kingsmen, best known for their hit Louie, Louie —
with tickets $2.00 in advance, and a whopping $2.50 at the door?
Bring back great memories?

Believe it or not, it's time to “Reach Out...Again” and celebrate our
55th reunion.

Please save the dates June 7-9, 2024 on your calendar and start
making plans to once again share the good times with your
classmates in Greencastle.

Our committee — consisting of Jim Tomsic, Dave Bohmer, Anita
Deckard, Bob Schmidt & Tom O’Neil - has already begun planning
the weekend, and look forward to joining you for this memorable
occasion. As our plans evolve, we will certainly follow up with the
details.

Let us know if you want to join us as a living unit representative
or committee member. We really need your help in spreading the
word!

In the meantime, start making those plans to join us on campus. A
successful reunion is marked by one key element - the number of

people attending - and the more fun it will be.

We look forward to seeing you next June!

David Bohmer Anita Deckard
dbohmer@depauw.edu anitadeckard689@gmail.com
Tom O'Neil Bob Schmidt

tmoneil47 @aol.com schmidtbob@aol.com

Jim Tomsic

jtomsic69@hotmail.com




